
        Rotary Club of Ventura-East  

Dr. Bob Pazen Nursing Scholarship Award Application 2022 

 

 
      

Available to any student in the nursing program at Ventura College, Ventura, CA 

Five (5) scholarships in the amount of $1,000 each will be awarded. 

Instructions:  

1. Answer the questions below. Return by mail or email to Joseph Strohman, Jr., 

1050 S. Kimball Road, Ventura, CA 93004; jstrohman@fcoplaw.com 

2. Submit the responses by 5:00 p.m. on April 15, 2022.  

3. Include at least one letter of recommendation, not to exceed 2 pages.  

4. The Rotary Club of Ventura East will select the winners. The winners will be 

invited to receive the award at the club’s meeting on a Thursday at Noon, on a 

mutually convenient date.   

Please answer the following on a separate piece of paper 300 to 600 words (typed 

preferred): 

1. Name:  

2. Home address: 

3. Cell phone number: 

4. Email address: 

5. Please tell us about yourself and your family?  

6. Why are you pursuing a career in nursing/ what has inspired you?  

7. Why do you feel you would be a good candidate for this Rotary scholarship? 
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